Breton, Mary B

From: Steven St.Peter <thehealthnut2014@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 3:49 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: in favor of the clean energy car act!

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

in favor of this act passing,it is VITAL for our survival for our planet
,Steven St.Peter jr bucksport maine



